
A Newsletter from the Williamstown Church 

of Christ --July 26, 2020 

Greetings from the Williamstown Church of Christ! Be advised 

that until further notice, we will not be meeting together 

physically on Sundays. Instead, until we can assemble together 

again, you will receive this letter weekly. Be sure to tune into 

YouTube at 9:30 for singing and 10:00 a.m. for worship. Invite 

your friends and family to join us also! 

Shut in/Sick List/Prayer Requests 

• David Powers—Had a mini stroke but no new damage. He is home 

and resting. 

• Pete Gwin—Continues to recover from hip surgery.  

• Continued prayers for Leon, Wilma, and David Craddock 

• Terry Kendall—Not feeling well. Has been feeling ill on and off for a 

few days. 

For any additions or updates to the prayer list please contact Kelsy 

Harbin 304-834-2715 or email Kharbin@WVUP.edu 

~Bible Talk~ 
We will be hosting Wednesday Night Bible Talk via Zoom at 

7PM. We will also be hosting a Bible Talk on Wednesdays at the 

Activity Center at 7PM. If you would like to be part of the Zoom 

Bible Talk, please contact Glenda Kodrich at 304-483-2351.  
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A Special Thanks: 

1) Thank you to Jeff and Monica McNutt for taking 

such good care of the church park. 

2) Thank you to Jim and Sandy Flowers for taking care 

of the Activity Center. When it cools down, they 

plan to paint the Activity Center.  

***Please call Sandy Flowers if you would like to 

reserve the Activity Center or the Park*** 

 

ATTENTION: 

If you need communion supplies, we can deliver 

them to your door. 

Also, if you are not receiving phone tree 

messages please let Glenda Kodrich know at 

304-483-2351. The phone tree helps us get 

messages and updates out to everyone in a 

timely manner! 

 

“Fear not, for I am with you; be not dismayed, for I am 
your God; I will strengthen you, I will help you, I will 
uphold you with my righteous right hand.”  Isaiah 41:10 


